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DALLAS (UPI) — A Dallas 
newspaper yesterday said three 
handwriting experts have exam-
ined a controversial letter dated 
Nov. 8, 1963, and addressed to a 
"Mr. Hunt" and concluded that the 
writer was Lee Harvey Oswald. 

The terse note asking "Mr. 
Hunt" for "information concerning 
my position" first was disclosed 
Feb. 6 by the Dallas Morning News. 
The letter was forwarded to the 
FBI. 

The handwriting analysts, com-
missioned by the News and certi-
fied by the International Graphoan-
alysis Society, said the writing 
compared to that of Oswald in the 
Warren Commission report. 

The note began, "Mr. Hunt. I 
would like information concerning 
my position. I am only asking for 
information. I am suggesting that 
we discuss the matter fully before 
any steps are taken by me or 
anyone else." 

It was signed, "Thank you, Lee 
Harvey Oswald." 

A Dutch journalist, Willem 
Oltmans, Friday quoted George de 
Mohrenschildt, a friend of Oswald 
who committed suicide earlier this 
week, as saying de Mohrenschildt 
was the middleman between the 
late oil billionaire H.L. Hunt and 
Oswald in a plan, to kill Kennedy. 

Spokesmen for the Hunt family 
have denied the accusations. 


